
 

COVID-19 OFFICE POLICY 

We value your health and that of our staff as our top priority. Many of you have evolving 

concerns about COVID-19 (Coronavirus). The information below explains the practice’s office 

policies and the protective measures we are taking to protect our patients and staff from the 

virus. Feel free to contact the office at (850) 848-4628 with any questions.  

Your Next Appointment: 

The health of our patients and staff is our top priority. We follow the CDC’s recommendations 

and guidelines, and any rules implemented by Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare. Due to the 

Coronavirus pandemic, at this time patients scheduled for gynecological visits may not bring 

guests and children are not permitted inside the practice. Obstetrical patients are only 

permitted one guest over 18 years of age. Patients who arrive with children or other guests not 

permitted will be rescheduled and are subject to the practice’s cancellation policy. Children and 

guests may not remain in the reception area during patients’ appointments.  

 

Please do not arrive sick! If you have an upcoming appointment with us and you are running a 

fever or are experiencing any other COVID-related symptoms, please call us and we will be 

happy to reschedule your appointment. 

 

Masks or face coverings are mandatory at Gynecology & Obstetrics Associates of Tallahassee. 

Per office policy, ALL people - sick or well – are required to use face coverings inside the 

practice and must submit to a temperature check. Any person entering the premises is required to 

arrive wearing their face covering. Please note, your mouth and nose must remain completely 

covered at all times within the practice for the entire duration of the visit. No exceptions will be 

made.  

 

 


